
 
 
 
January 31, 2018 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
 
Public Utility Commission of Oregon 
201 High Street SE, Suite 100 
Salem, OR 97301-3398 
 
Attn: Filing Center 
 
RE: PacifiCorp’s Schedule 272 Annual Report 
 
PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power provides this annual reporting for in accordance with Public 
Utility Commission of Oregon (Commission) staff’s memorandum that recommended approval 
of Advice No. 16-012 and the provisions in Schedule 272 Renewable Energy Rider Bulk 
Purchase Option. 
 
Special Condition 9 of PacifiCorp’s Oregon Schedule 272 states the company will file “an 
annual report with the Commission no later than January 31st providing information regarding 
total participation on Schedule 272 and copies of individually negotiated arrangements from the 
prior calendar year.” 
 
Staff’s memorandum recommending approval of Advice No. 16-012 for the February 7, 2017 
public meeting included the recommendation that “PacifiCorp inform the Commission regarding 
the level of participation in this program within 12 months of the acceptance of the revised tariff 
or when customer participation reaches 100 aMW, whichever comes first.”  The revised tariff 
sheets for Schedule 272 were accepted on February 16, 2017, and became effective on 
February 8, 2017. 
 
PacifiCorp reports the following for 2017: 

 As of December 31, 2017, Pacific Power had 130 agreements purchasing Blue Sky 
blocks under schedule 272 in Oregon.  

 During 2017 Pacific Power had no new individually negotiated agreements under 
Schedule 272. 

 
Please contact me with any questions on this filing at (503) 813-6583. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Natasha Siores 
Manager, Regulatory Affairs 


